
 

Dear Parents, 

We have had another fun packed week at school and have lots planned for the 

final couple of weeks before Easter.  

 

Claire House 

The school looked so colourful on Wednesday with the children 

dressed in pink and blue. We all enjoyed the assembly with Claire 

Bear – she even got me up to the front to dance with her.  Ask your 

children what else she got up to!  

Thank you so much for your donations we raised £294.70. 

 

 

New football kits 

We are thrilled to announce that we have been lucky enough to win twelve football 

kits from Nike. These new kits are in our traditional blue colour and will replace some 

of our older kit. We were selected from a ballot against a large number of schools. A 

huge thank you to Mr Waring for sorting it. 

 

School Disco – Reminder  

 

 

 

 

 



KS1 - £4.50 
Includes drink (Fruit Shoot, Capri, R Whites, Tango Apple, Coke or water), snack, face paints 

and glowstick 
 

KS1 children will come to school in their own clothes instead of uniform and go straight 
from school to the disco 

KS2 - £3.50 
Includes drink (Fruit Shoots, Capri, R Whites, Tango Apple, Coke or Water) and glowstick 
KS2 children can bring spending money for a tuck shop and will also be able to purchase 

face paints in advance to do their own faces – prize for the best! 

Tickets can be purchased via www.pta-events.co.uk/mtvs or an order form available from 
the school office.  Online orders are preferred where possible. 

 
Please complete your booking by Friday, 15th March to allow enough time for the 

volunteers to prepare for the event. 

 

 

JDL Mini Markets and Events 

  

 

Parents Evening 

Monday 25th March  

3.30pm-7pm 

Parents evening Y3 

 

Tuesday 26th March  

3.30pm-7pm 

 

Parents evening  

Rec, Y1, Y2, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Whole school – sessions will be 

available to book online via the 

schoolspider app on Friday 22nd 

March 2024 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/mtvs


 

Wednesday 27th March 

3.30pm-6pm 

 

Parents evening 

Whole school – sessions will be 

available to book online via the 

schoolspider app on Friday 22nd 

March 2024 

Please take a moment to check that you are able to login to the 

schoolspider app and/or website so you are able to book your preferred 

session. Please contact the school office if you are unable to login. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Kind regards, 
 

Wendy Lyon 


